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CLINTON POWER STATION. PO BOX 678. CLINTON ILLINDIS 61727

August 6, 1984

" pocket No. 50-461

. pirector of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
" Attention: Mr. A, Schwencer, Chief

i Licensing Branch No. 2

4+ pivision of Licensing

3 ;‘-_u, §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
-7, Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station Unit 1
- Documentation Review, Containment Liner/Pedestal

3= Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In accordance with Illinois Power letter U-0572 from G. E. Wuller

2% to C. 0. Thomas of the NRC dated, October 29, 1982, an independent

s reviev of 25% of the fabrication/erection documentation of the reactor

., vessel pedestal/containment liner for Clinton Power Station Unit 1 has

. been completed. The review, conducted by an authorized nuclear

,iinspectOt employed by the Hartford Steam Boiler Inspection and Insurance

ks. Company, revealed that no major nonconformances were found. Twenty-six

.4 minor nonconforming conditions were identified. They have since been
dispositioned.

Based on the small number of minor nonconformances found in the
large number of documents examined, we believe that the 25% review level
is sufficient to establish that the documentation is satisfactory. The
results of the independent review are available for your examination.
Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Lonid ? oot

?}‘1 Daniel I. Herborn

. X Director - Nuclear Licensing
" and Configuration

Nuclear Station Engineering

{ cc: B, L. Siegel, NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Qffice

Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC DESIGNATED
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